
Family Resource and Youth Service Center 

Newport Primary School Family Resource Center  
Molly Wesley, Coordinator (April 16, 2024 - May 14, 2024) 
Support to Students/Families (the following were provided to students): 
75 items of clothing and 8 pair of shoes were distributed from the FRC clothing closet, due to students 
needing to change clothing 
A backpack was given to a student 
99 unduplicated students received PowerPacks during April, and 117 unduplicated students during the 
school year 
Molly intervened with 18 contacts regarding students (since the last report) and attendance 
6 students were referred to the Care Closet (since last report), to shop for clothing with volunteer, Miss 
Nancy 
Care Closet diapers to 32 infants connected to NPS in May 
2 donated mattresses were delivered to a NPS family who requested them 
Since the last report, Molly assisted/facilitated/provided students with transportation for a variety of 
reasons: 

• To take one student to the School Based Health Center for rash 
• To take 4 students to get school entry eye exams  
• To take 1 student to medication appointment at NorthKey (on 5/13/24) 
• To take 1 student to Saturday morning soccer on 4/20 & 4/27 

Ongoing - Ed Koenig provides mentoring to a McKinney-Vento NPS student every Friday during the 
student’s recess and lunch 
The NPS Family Resource Center provided snacks for Saturday morning soccer during April 
Six (6) students receive One-to-One Reading through NKy Cooperative 
A McKinney-Vento student received tutoring from a teacher, volunteering to assist them after school 
every Monday 
Additional conversations with caregivers about treatment for a rash, picking up medication for a health 
issue, Awards Day details, bedbugs, their student sleeping during class 
 
Donations since the last report: 
Busken doughnuts and baked goods - 4/19/24, 4/26/24, 5/3/24, 5/10/24 
Freestore Foodbank - 450 PowerPacks for the month 
 
Social media posts since last report: Family Fun Night on 4/24/24, ELL Family Night on 5/2/24, 
Buenger Boys & Girls Club summer program info 
 
Meetings/Events: 
4/17/24 - Early Childhood Festival - preschool and Kindergarten enrollments 
4/18/24 - Assistance League of Greater Cincinnati site visit 
4/18/24 - Student and Teacher Awards - VFW - Dayton, KY location 
4/19/24 - Mr. Atkins evaluated Molly for this school year 
4/24/24 - NPS/FRC Advisory Council Meeting 
4/24/24 - Family Fun Night - P.E./Art/Music/Spanish/Media 
4/25/24 - Met with Tracy Kaake regarding Comprehensive School Improvement Plan 
4/25/24 - Family Engagement collaborative with Covington Partners 
4/25/24 - Support Over Silence training with Family Nurturing Center for the Community Well  
Being Training Credential 
4/29/24 - KPMG Mentoring through Literacy in 2nd grade classrooms 
4/29/24 - Digital Handbook meeting at ACES PD Room 
5/2/24 - EL Family Event - NPS/FRC provided snacks and books for all attendees 



5/2/24 - FRYSC Book Study - virtual meeting - “What Happened To You: Conversations on Trauma, 
Resilience and Healing” by Dr. Bruce Perry and Oprah Winfrey 
5/4/24 - Flying Pig Final Mile for Girls Run Club - rescheduled due to storms 
5/8/24 - Molly went to Queen City Book Bank location on Gest Street 
5/9/24 - Cincinnati Public School social worker visited Molly at NPS regarding possible student 
enrollment 
5/9/24 - Girls Run Club “Final Mile” event at NPS (rescheduled from May 4 storms) 
5/9/24 - attended Newport High School Big Fish performance 
5/13/24 - met with Movement Church regarding potential volunteer projects 
 
FRC staff is working on an ongoing basis around the following: keeping books stocked in the little 
Library by the NPS flagpole; Assist in communication between Adopt a Class partners and classroom 
teachers; accept and sort donations and send donation receipts; reviewing and submitting Household 
Income Forms for newly enrolled students; Molly regularly provides transportation assistance for 3 
McKinney-Vento students (2 to school, 1 to Preschool; Routine review and assessment of FRC budget 
balance, needs, and expenditures; Monthly reports to Freestore Foodbank about PowerPack distributions; 
Monthly Reports to Assistance League of Greater Cincinnati about distribution of fleece pants and 
hygiene items, reminder to a parent about their student’s medication refill 
 

 

Newport Intermediate School Family Resource Center 
Marshelle Watkins- Blackwell, Coordinator 
88-Weekend Bags Family Resource Center (FRC) Coordinator has distributed Weekend to NIS students 
and families requesting extra food support. Family Resource Center Coordinator restocks and replenish 
food and hygiene items as needed. 
2- Stock the Kitchen- Family Resource Center Coordinator referred families requesting extra support and 
assisted in orders of food and household supplies for families in need. 
Live Well Newport- Family Resource Center Coordinator has continued to partner with the Live Well 
Newport to assist NIS students and families with resources and community engagement opportunities. 
FRC is trying to assist with leadership and community engagement 
opportunities for NIS students. Live Well has requested to support NIS with a school garden. 
37 students’ basic needs were supported by NIS FRC 
Speaker for National Conference -Education Development Center  Parent Engagement Training 
Free Store Food Bank Report 
FRYSC Budget Meeting 
FRYSC Planning Meeting 
KSA Training 
Brighton Center- Educational and Grant Supports 
Advisory Council planning meeting for 2024-2024 
Newport Intermediate Caregiver Health Surveys and Data Analysis   
Staff Professional Development- Family Resource Center Coordinator completed for 2023-2024 School 
year 
NKY Family Engagement Coalition Meeting  
School Supplies - Family Resource Center Coordinator supplied NIS students with school supplies 
Family Resource Center Coordinator helped in support with sixth grade graduations and planning of 3-5th 
grade field day 
Garden Design Meeting  
 Family Resource Center Coordinator answered incoming calls, as families requested daily updates on 
FRYSC service.  



NIS Coordinator contacted families with resources to help improve attendance. 
Family Resource Center Coordinator made grant adjustment as requested by Regional Program Manager 
Helped to support and set up Dental program 
EL teacher collaborative meeting for NIS family and Family Night 
NIS Student Support Meeting 
Community Partnerships- Family Resource Center Coordinator hosted meetings or 
collaborated with community partners 
 Collaboration with NIS Media Specialist to plan a bookfair 
Big Brothers and Big Sisters program recruitment  
Collaboration with Out of schools Support to help plan multi- cultural fair  
NIS Coordinator continues to work with Adopt- a- Class mentoring program. 
Budget Amendment 
Advisory Council Meeting- Family Resource Center Coordinator made preparations NIS Advisory 
Council Meeting. 
Coordinator had participated in KSA testing training. 
Coordinator had participated in KSA testing supports  
28 Care Closet Shoppers- Family Resource Center Coordinator Spring Shoe Drive 
School Support- Family Resource Center Coordinator assisted with classroom supplies for NIS teachers 
and supplies for testing 
PLP and Household Income Forms- IC documentations 
Family Engagement- Family Resource Center Coordinator collaborated with school and district staff 
Planned, organized, shopped and marketed for Family Night  
Center Goals and reflection for 2023-2024 
Center Goals for 2024-2025 
 

 

Newport High School Youth Services Center 
Donna Watts, Coordinator 
Support to Students/Families (the following were provided to students): 
22 students visited the YSC office for clothing 
45 students visited the YSC office for school supplies and hygiene products 
3 students visited YSC for Tank Bus Cards – spoke with Julie K. and 1 parent regarding bus pass 
3 students Gift Cards 
10 students visited the YSC office regarding summer employment 
5 students visited the YSC office regarding part-time employment 
6 Household and Hygiene products for families 
8 Mentors met with students during their lunch 
Ed Koenig provides mentoring to a McKinney-Vento NHS student every Friday during the student’s 
lunch 
Kristy McNally provides mentoring every Monday and Friday for students 
Coordinator spoke with Cincinnati Recreation – Life Guard Training, Army National Guard, 7 Hills 
Legacy recruiters for lunchtime display tables 
Upward Bound students attended meeting at NHS 
10 students were referred by teachers for Upward Bound 
Upward Bound students attended meeting on NKU’s campus 
YSC escorted 11 students for Beyond School Walls job shadowing program 
YSC purchased and provided board games, jump ropes, uno cards, mindful games and tug of war rope for 
Lunch 



Coordinator met with Kristy McNally and Katie Lewis about Transitional Celebration/Decorations for 
seniors 
YSC contacted Kim Colston, City of Newport for NHS Marching Band to participate in Memorial Day 
Parade 
YSC spoke with David Schoo, River Metals for donation for YSC, Scholarship Committee and Graphic 
Arts Department 
Coordinator assisted a total of 7 females and 3 males with Prom Clothes 
Coordinator attended Summer Camp/Next Steps meeting at Gateway Community and Tech College - 
Edgewood 
Coordinator attended meeting with Frank Hadden for Unity in the Community Meeting 
Coordinator met with Daylin Garland, Sr. for Juneteenth Celebration 
Coordinator attended City of Newport Board of Commissioners Meeting 
Mr. Watts, Ms. Kaeff, Mr. Grayson and Betty Pennington assisted the YSC office in becoming compliant 
with the State.  Thank You! 
YSC provided sandwiches, cookies, chips, and water for the Senior Awards Banquet. 
  
Donations since the last report: 
Ada Lane - 2 pair of shoes 
Julia Hurst – 5 boxes of Tampons (Bethany Lutheran Church, Erlanger) 
Vicki Chamberlain – School Supplies 
Crayons to Computers - $574.50 of supplies 
Brittany Parr – 196 earbuds and 8 lanyards 
Crayons to Computers - $514.40 supplies for Teacher Appreciation Week 
  
Professional Contacts/Community Collaborations and meetings: 
Betty Pennington    William Houze 
C. Jude Johnson     Johnny Bergman 
Catherine Sar     Abbie Gillespie 
Daylin Garland, Sr    Renata Watts 
Kim Colston     Joshua Kruer 
Terry Fornash     David Schoo 
Frank Hadden     Owen Prim 
Mario White     Richard “Dickey” Witherspoon 
Pastor Paula Russell    Sarah Stuckey 
Pastor Rusty Woolum    Dr. Jeff Jordan 
Liz Baur     SSG Jacob Speckert 
Newport Police Department   Corey Kelleher 
Jackie Graves     Staff Mark Group 
 
School Collaborations and Contacts: 
Tim Grayson    Latasha Luke 
Adam Heidrich    Katie Lucas 
Brittany Parr     Kathi Baldwin 
Cafeteria Staff    Kia Gearding 
Custodial Staff    Kristy McNally 
Ed Koening    Kim Cornett 
Instructional Coaches   Torrie Watkins 
Julie Kaeff     Tony Watts 
Lisa Hightchew    Teachers and Staff 
Marshelle Watkins-Blackwell  Tabetha Marsh 
Mike Hunter    School Secretaries 



Molly Schultz    School Nurse 
Natalie Wolfe 
  
May - Asian American & Pacific Islander Heritage Month 
2            ELL Family Night 5-7p NIS 
6            Senior Awards Banquet 5:30p Provided food 
7            Beyond School Walls Job Shadowing/Mentoring Trip 11a-1p Staff Mark 
7            Boys and Girls Club Lunchtime Display 
7            Unity in the Community meeting – 5p New Hope Church 
9          Upward Bound Meeting in Maker Space 2 
11        Upward Bound Meeting at NKU Summer Program students only 
14           Campbell County Cooperative Extension meeting 9:00a - phone 
14        CCC Regional Meeting     11:30a-2p   Boone Cty Extension Office 
16-19      Upward Bound Juniors Trip - Washington, DC 
17           PBIS Rewards Day 
 

 

McKinney Vento 
Kristy McNally, Coordinator 
April 2024: 200  →     May 2024: 212           
                                     Doubled Up: 176                                                                             
                                     Hotel: 12                                                  
                                     Shelter/Trans. Housing: 18  
                                     Unsheltered/Inadequate: 6 
                                     Unaccompanied Youth: 53  
School Totals: 
NHS: 73 
NIS: 51 
NPS: 77 
NSOI: 17 
Newport Regional School: 3 
Transportation: Students have benefitted from: 
NSTEP Van: Current: 25 Total students for year: 33 
Bus passes: Current: 4  Total students for year: 4 
Gas Cards: Current: 11 (1 from another district) Total for year: 16 
Taxi: Current: 0 Total for year: 3 
Bussing/Transportation assistance from another district: Current: 4 Total for year: 5 
Staff assistance: 3 
Programming/Supports: 
Diversity Wildcats (NIS)  (14 attending) meets weekly on Wed. 
     Students working on mural project, attended Newport Pizza last week, and Velocity this week 
Diversity Wildcats (NPS) (12 attending) meets weekly on Tues. - last day 5/8/24 
Wildcat Hustlers running club (45 students) - Wildcat Hustle took place on 5/13/24 Thank you NPD, 
NFD for the assistance 
NHS, NIS, NPS Attendance Committee meetings (weekly/monthly) 
Meet with Julie Kaeff monthly to review attendance concerns/trends 
Met with 21CCLC and Family Nurturing Center- summer program 
MV grant announced May 23 
Participated in Community Well Being Credential training  



Stock the Kitchen 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month-now through appointments- 55+/- unduplicated 
families a month 
HEC monthly meeting 5/8/24 
2 Community Well Being referrals w/ Brighton Center  
NPS MAP growth fall to spring: 
MATH: 50 students (16 students no data comparison) 
READING: 44 students (16 students no date comparison) (6 decreased) 
Student/Community Supports 
2 hygiene baskets  
1 laundry assistance 
3 food assistance (not including STK) 
Work with DCBS regarding 4 families 
Assisted with Vision Exams for 2 students Total: 9 
Assisted with caregiver affidavit  
Lunch buddy with 3 NPS students weekly  
Ed lunch buddy 1 NPS/1 NHS student weekly 
2 students linked with One to One reading program 
Assisted with Prom 
Assisted with Gap and Gowns 
Will be participating in Memorial Day Parade 
Assisting with City of Newport Juneteenth Celebration 
 

 

21st Century  
Zach Rechtin 
Newport District Director  

• School year is winding down and data will be collected to submit soon. 
• Summer programming begins June 5 and ends on July 3. 
• Close to 250 students expected for summer across all three buildings. 
• Once summer wraps up, staff will use data and experiences from 23/24 to inform planning of 

24/25 school year. 
 


